Sunlight Productions

April 12th 2010,
To Whom This May Concern,

My name is Rachel Leonard and for the past year, | have had the pleasure of working
with Ronnie Serr on our web project, Jokeyphone.com.

Ronnie joined our team during a transition period when we moved from a Drupal site to
Ruby on Rails. Effortlessly adapting into our work environment, Ronnie was success-
fully able to work within existing code, understand an extremely complicated network,
and provide solutions to help us move forward. He did a great job documenting his
work and ensuring that everyone involved with the project could stay well informed.
There is no doubt that had we not brought Ronnie on, this transition would not have
been as seamless.

Besides being able to provide excellent support as a web programmer, Ronnie’s other
most valuable asset is his character. His work ethic is unmatched and his communica-
tion skills are ideal for a collaborative environment. He is a kind, thoughtful, and pro-
ductive, self starter, who would make a great asset to any organization.

If you would like additional information about Ronnie, feel free to reach me at anytime.
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All the best,

Rachel Leonard
Site Producer
rachel@sunlightproductions.com

12211 Idaho Ave. #101 Los Angeles, CA 90025 p: 310.207.3763 f: 310.207.2963




